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27.3.2020 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

It is Friday already!  

I hope you have had a busy week learning at home and as the weather has been so nice some playtime outside in the 
garden too. I hope you have all made a rainbow for your window display too –  spread some cheer and show support! 

 

The teachers have been telling me how many of you are sending in examples of the lovely things you have been 
learning at home, they have tried to telephone everyone just to check that you’re all doing OK. Their calls will appear 
as ‘No Caller ID’ just in case you were wondering who had called you  

We are not able to answer the telephones at school at the moment so please do contact us via email: 
stjosephsworker.rcprimaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Remember to send an email to school indicating which member of staff you would like it directed to eg “Miss O’Malley 
Y3”.  

 
I was thinking last night, as I was clapping on the street for the NHS at 8pm, that we are currently living through a 
significant moment in History – one day in the future people will learn about us and what happened during this crisis. 
The most important lesson being how we supported each other and looked after those most in need, putting others’ 
needs before our own. Keep going and keep safe everyone! 

Have a lovely weekend – I am going to plant some seeds in my garden and attempt growing my own vegetables! 

With Love and Best Wishes 

Miss D Ridyard   Headteacher 
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